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Dear Parents / Carers,
Year 10 Science in Action

| am pleased to offer a fantastic opportunity for your child to participate in a trip to Warwick
University. The focus is GCSE Science in action; with workshops led by experts in their fields with
themes that engage and are rooted in the core scientific ideas. Below is the blurb from the organis-
ers about the event.

‘Five interactive and highly engaging sessions will inspire and challenge your students. There will
be demonstrations and audience participation, and students will discover the wonder of science in
our specially designed programme, delivered by the leading lights in the field. A session on exam-
ination success will equip students with the tools to succeed, and each student will receive our
incredibly useful revision guide to take home. This is Science in Action!

The date for the trip is Friday 6th December 2019. We will leave school at approx. 8.30 to get

to Warwick for the start at 10am and return to school approximately 5pm, the event finishes at
3.45pm. Students are required to wear full school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch.
The cost of the trip is £30, including a subsidy we have received; this includes transport costs,
entrance fees and insurance. We therefore request a voluntary contribution from each student to
cover these costs. If we do not receive sufficient voluntary contributions from each child to cover
the cost of this visit, it will have to be cancelled. Please be assured that your contribution does not
subsidise the cost for others.

Behavioural records will be taken into account when students are considered for this visit, and the
final list will be decided by the Senior Leadership Team. If the trip is oversubscribed, places on the
trip will be decided by the Senior Leadership Team.

Payments can be made online using your existing sQuid account - please let us know if you require
any assistance with this. The deadline for payment will be Wednesday, 6th November 2019.

Please note that all payments accepted for student are on a non-refundable basis if the trip re-
ceives sufficient voluntary contributions to go ahead.

Yours Faithfully,
Louise Lissaman

HOD Science




